
Mountaintop Chrysalis Executive Board Meeting December 8, 2010 

Attending via conference call 

Ron Harless 

Leon Roach 

Heather Evans 

Mathew Turner 

Bo Phillips 

Robert Willcox 

 

Leon Roach proposed the Board open a bank account for the purpose of handling donations to the 

Community for emergency funds.  The Account will be labeled Emergency Funds.   

Motion was seconded and passed by mutual agreement. 

Board discussed the recent election of Debbie Winchester to Treasurer, will need to sign signature card 

for account. 

Respectfully submitted, Robert Willcox, Secretary. 


